
From: Timothy Joslin [mailto:tjoslinafs@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 7:08 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 
Hello, 
My name is Tim Joslin and I live at 2126 NW 32nd Ave, Portland 97210. Our property is at the edge of 
the NW slope district and we back up directly to the industrial area along NW St. Helens Rd. 
My understanding is that the city proposes to remove part of the buffer in between residential property 
and industrial zones. As it stands right now we have significant noise pollution in our current location. St 
Helens Rd is used 24/7 by large industrial trucks. Fuel trucks use the road and can be heard all hours of 
the day an night. currently the only thing separating us from the noise and pollution of this industrial zone 
is our natural barriers of the trees and bushes. I'm aware of the competing demands of our growing 
population in the city, and I would certainly hope the city continues to make livability high on its priority list 
for the current residents and home owners in an area that could be impacted.  
 
Respectfully,  
Tim Joslin 
2126 NW 32nd Ave  
Portland, OR 97210 
 


